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              Communication with School 
 
Please email us on: contact@apexprimary.co.uk if you have 
any safeguarding concerns or general queries. Anything 
relating to your child’s learning, please message your child’s 
class teacher via Class Dojo. Please note that Admin do not 
correspond via Class Dojo, please email the school for that. 
We also ask Parents to kindly allow 5 working days for us to 
respond back. In case of an emergency, please call the school 
landline. Urgent emails will be responded to within 2 working 
days. 
 

            Absences 
  

If your child is absent for whatever reason, please contact the 
school via: 
 
http://apexprimary.co.uk/home/parents/student-absence-form/ 
 
to confirm their absence. Please note that if we are not informed 
by 10am that day, your child will be marked as unauthorised. 

 
 
 

        Drop in sessions 
 

We offer drop-in sessions with SLT every Tuesday from 2:30pm 
- 3:00pm. These do not need to be pre-booked, however please 
email the school prior if you would like to have a meeting.  

         
 

        ​                    VAT 
 

A reminder that VAT will apply to all school fees. Term 1 
fees are due as usual on the 15th March 2025.  
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         School Mobile 
 
   

We do not respond to any text messages or calls as our 
school mobile is used for outgoing communication only. 
Should  you have any questions  or concerns, please email 
the school or call the school landline at 0208 554 1208. Our 
school office hours are Monday - Friday from 8:15am until 
3:30pm. 
 
 

       Holidays 
 

Holidays will not be authorised during term time unless there are 
exceptional circumstances which have to be authorised by the 
school at least 4 weeks in advance (unless it’s an emergency).  
 
 More information is on our website under Policies. Alternatively, 
please click on the following link: 
     
://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attenda
nce-and-Punctuality-Policy-Feb-2025.pdf 

 
 

  ​                           ‘NO NUTS’ 
 

                
     We are a strict NO NUT school. 

 
Please refrain from giving your child any type of nuts or food 
containing nuts. If your child is seen with nuts during their snack or 
lunch break it will be removed from them and disposed safely. 
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   Park & Walk Policy 

  
Every morning, staff assist pupils out of cars and into the 
school, however if you wish to bring your  child into school 
yourself, then please park appropriately and safely in a 
suitable spot such as a parking bay. Please refrain from 
parking in front of driveways as this is inconsiderate to the 
neighbours and the community. 

 
You can refer to our policy below for more information: 

 
https://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachmen
ts/Traffic-Calming-Park-and-Walk-Policy-Feb-2024.pdf 

 
 

       Walk to school 
 

MashaAllah, we have had a big number of children walking to 
school as part of our Walk to School Badges Travel Tracker! 
However, we would love to see more children be active and 
walk to school on a daily basis.  

 
Remember, if a child walks, scoots or cycles to school for at 
least 10 minutes a minimum of 3 times per week; they will 
receive a badge. If they manage to receive 3 out of 4 badges 
in the month, they will get 10 Dojo points at the end of the 
month. 

 
        Hifdh and Friday Club 

 
There will be no Hifdh or Friday Club for Spring Term 2 due to 
Ramadaan. The above will resume for Summer Term 1 inshaAllah.  
We will keep Parents updated on any changes should they happen. 
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                        Tax Free Childcare 
 

You can get up to £500 every 3 months (up to £2,000 a year) 
for each of your children to help with the costs of childcare. 
This goes up to £1,000 every 3 months if a child is disabled (up 
to £4,000 a year). 

 
Please note this is NOT applicable for School Fees & School 
lunches. This usually applies to extra curricular activities 
such as Hifdh Club & After school clubs. For more 
information please click on the link: 
  
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare   

          
  

         Parents Day 2025 & Residential Trip change 
 

Due to the residential trip date change, Parents Day will change 
from Friday 25th April to Friday 2nd May.  
 
This means that the Residential Trip has been changed from our 
usual July dates to Wednesday 23rd - Friday 25th April 2025 as 
both Apex Primary & Secondary School will be together. (They will 
however be in separate lodges and doing separate activities.) 
Please make a note of this change.  
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               Apex Waqf Fundraising ‘Umrah 2025 
 

 
 Apex Waqf Fundraising Umrah 2025   

 
 13th - 24th February 2025 

 
 Perform 'Umrah AND support a great cause! 

 
Fundraise for us and come with us to Umrah with no added cost. 

 
Choose your fundraising plan: 

 Pay £300 deposit and fundraise £3,000 
 Pay £500 deposit and fundraise £2,000 
 Pay £1,000 deposit and fundraise £1,500 

 
  Deadline to sign up: 10th January 2025 

  Fundraising deadline: End of Ramadan 2025 
 

What’s included: 
●​ 5-star accommodations: Sheraton Makkah & 

InterContinental Madinah  
●​ Return flights with Qatar Airways  
●​ Visa processing, transport, guided tours, Tarbiyah 

programs and Many more!  
●​ Join the Apex family and make lasting memories! 

  All proceeds go to charity via Apex Waqf to support community 
projects. 

 
  Sign up now: https://forms.gle/4WiWNYoPkBFPZKWL7 

  
For more info email: contact@apextrust.org 

  
 Contact us at +44 208 992 8804  

 
Hurry! Limited spaces available. Don’t miss this chance to make a 

difference! 
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